
 

“Every student will excel, both personally and for the benefit of humanity.” 
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____________________________________________________________________________ 
Friday, May 22, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Marysville Parents, 
 
In a recent update from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), it was 
communicated that the COVID-19 virus does not spread easily from touching surfaces or 
objects.  Because of this, the District has determined to reopen its outdoor athletic fields, courts, 
and playground areas beginning Tuesday, May 26, 2020.  However, those choosing to use 
these activity areas are expected to practice good social distancing from one another (about 6’ 
or greater).  This is very important in preventing the spread of COVID-19. 
 
Food Distribution 
The District remains committed to providing “grab-and-go” meals to students age 18 and under.  
Grab-and-go meals will include both breakfast and lunch items for the week (Monday thru 
Friday).  So that the food service department can anticipate the number of meals to prepare, 
please fill out the following survey https://forms.gle/cgBWuJH1uQyNEqf5A.  All meals will be 
made available for pickup in the bus loop behind Marysville High School from 11:00 AM thru 
1:00 PM on the following dates: 
 

• Wednesday, May 27, 2020 

• Wednesday, June 3, 2020 

• Wednesday, June 10, 2020 
 
Device Repairs 
If your child(ren)’s MPS issued Chromebook or iPad device needs repair, you may drop it off at 
your child(ren)’s school office on Mondays from 9:00-11:00 AM.  Due to current pandemic safety 
protocols, it will take 11 days for the device(s) to be repaired and returned.  In the meantime, 
a “loaner” device may be issued (if any are available). 
 
Questions, Comments, or Concerns 
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to contact your child(ren)’s 
teacher(s) or building principal(s); we will do our best to respond within 24-hours. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Shawn K. Wightman, Ed.D. 
SUPERINTENDENT 
Marysville Public Schools 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/how-covid-spreads.html
https://forms.gle/cgBWuJH1uQyNEqf5A

